
Health Alliance Plan Telehealth 
 

Expanded Coverage and Reimbursement for Virtual Visits and Telehealth  

HAP is waiving all member cost share for virtual visits and telehealth from March 15 through 

April 30. We’ll continue to evaluate the effective date of this change as the pandemic response 

continues to evolve.  

Read about definitions, HAP Plans impacted and billing information (which includes 
the office visit codes!)  CLICK HERE 
 
Read 3/20 update on their Medicaid Plans CLICK HERE 

https://www.hap.org/-/media/files/hap/providers/expanded-coverage-and-reimbursement-for-virtual-visits-and-telehealth.pdf?la=en
https://www.hap.org/-/media/files/hap/providers/new-updated-information-for-medicaid-members-virtual-visits-and-telehealth-03202020-final.pdf?la=en

